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Year 4 maths challenge 
Well done to Charlie, Aidan, Sofia and Scarlett who represented the school at St Faith’s 
Year 4 maths challenge!  Mrs Brown was very pleased with how hard they worked in the 
calculations. 
Safer Internet Day 
This week it has not only been Chinese New year, but also Safer Internet Day. This week 
we have attached 3 leaflets outlining online safety tips designed for parents.  You may also 
be interested in the report produced this week outlining the United Kingdom Chief Medical 
Officers’ commentary on ‘Screen-based activities and children and young people’s mental 
health You can read the full report( only 12 pages) 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachme
nt_data/file/777026/UK_CMO_commentary_on_screentime_and_social_media_map_of
_reviews.pdf 
Parent Consultations next week 
The parent teacher appointments are only 10 minutes long so if you already know you 
have a lot you wish to discuss why not contact your child’s teacher in advance and make a 
separate appointment.  Please do not be upset if staff have to ask you to stop and make 
another appointment as you are only allocated 10 minutes.   
Early Intervention Family Worker Coffee morning March 5th at 9.10am. 
Jane Rogers will be leading a short workshop on the subject of Encouraging Good 
Behaviour on Tuesday March 5th.  We will serving coffee from 8.45am and the workshop 
will start at 9.10am (to give Pre school parents time to join us).  The workshop will last 1 
hour.  You don’t need to book a place, just come along. There is no crèche but we will put 
out some mats and toys for younger children to come along. 
 
Next 2 weeks’ events 
Friday 8th February   Valentine pop up shop after school on the playground 
Tuesday 12th February  Year 3 to Flag Fen 
     Parent consultations 
Thursday 14th February  Parent consultations 
Friday 15th February  Takeover day 
     School closes for half term at 3.15pm 
Monday 25th February  School opens 
Thursday 29th February  Year 5 French café 
Friday 1st March   Jaguars’ class assembly 
Early notice 
Tuesday 5th March Encouraging good behaviour workshop and coffee 

morning 
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